
 

 

 

 

As of August 1, 2014, Con Edison’s Purchasing Department changed its name to Supply Chain 
Department.  As of that date, all references to “Purchasing Department” or “Purchasing” in the 
governing terms and conditions, herein or elsewhere in the Contract shall be deemed to be 
changed to “Supply Chain Department.”  
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